
Homeowner’s Association President -  
Alan Jenkins remembered.

On	
  November	
  11,	
  2014	
  the	
  Olney	
  
Crossing	
  HOA	
  lost	
  a	
  valued	
  
leader	
  in	
  the	
  person	
  of	
  Alan	
  
Jenkins	
  to	
  cancer.	
  	
  Alan	
  served	
  
your	
  community	
  as	
  the	
  HOA	
  
President	
  for	
  the	
  last	
  10	
  years.	
  	
  
During	
  his	
  tenure	
  Alan	
  insured	
  
that	
  your	
  association	
  stayed	
  on	
  
stable	
  Einancial	
  footing	
  and	
  
worked	
  diligently	
  with	
  the	
  
County	
  government	
  to	
  address	
  
storm	
  water	
  and	
  common	
  area	
  
issues.	
  	
  His	
  dedication	
  as	
  a	
  
community	
  member	
  was	
  
unmatched.	
  	
  He	
  is	
  missed	
  as	
  a	
  
neighbor,	
  board	
  member,	
  father,	
  
husband	
  and	
  friend.	
  	
  

The	
  Board	
  of	
  Directors	
  welcomes	
  
your	
  participation	
  in	
  keeping	
  
your	
  community	
  in	
  -­‐touch	
  and	
  
engaged.	
  	
  It’s	
  easy	
  to	
  take	
  for	
  
granted	
  that	
  the	
  common	
  areas	
  
are	
  mowed	
  in	
  the	
  spring,	
  
summer	
  and	
  fall	
  and	
  that	
  the	
  
sidewalks	
  are	
  shoveled	
  in	
  the	
  
winter.	
  	
  Our	
  property	
  values	
  
remain	
  strong	
  because	
  your	
  
neighborhood(s)	
  looks	
  good	
  
because	
  architectural	
  standards	
  
are	
  maintained.	
  	
  The	
  truth	
  is	
  that	
  
this	
  success	
  is	
  driven	
  by	
  
involvement	
  of	
  neighbors	
  like	
  
you.	
  
	
  	
  

• Please	
  email	
  or	
  call	
  
Colleen	
  Glasser	
  at	
  
301-­‐260-­‐2709.colleen@
myemail.com	
  or	
  Mary	
  
Toro	
  at	
  301-­‐774-­‐3182	
  
mtoro400@comcast.net	
  
to	
  learn	
  more	
  about	
  how	
  
you	
  can	
  help	
  your	
  
property	
  values	
  keep	
  
pace	
  with	
  the	
  Olney	
  
market	
  in	
  2015.	
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On November 11th the Olney Crossing HOA lost a valued leader in the person of  Alan Jenkins to 
cancer.  Alan served your community as the HOA President for the last 10 years.  During his 
tenure Alan insured that your association stayed on stable financial footing and worked diligently 
with the County government to address storm water and common area issues.  His dedication as a 
community member was unmatched.  He is missed as a neighbor, board member, father, husband 
and friend. 

The Board of  Directors welcomes your participation in keeping your 
community in -touch and engaged.  It’s easy to take for granted that the 
common areas are mowed in the spring, summer, and fall and the sidewalks 
are shoveled in the winter.  Our property values remain strong, in part 
because architectural standards are maintained.  The truth is that this 
success is driven by the involvement of  neighbors like you.  
Get Involved.  Attend the next Community Meeting in April 2015.

• Please email or call Colleen Glasser at 301-260-2709  or  Mary Toro at 301-774-3182 
mtoro400@comcast.net to learn more about how you can help your property values keep 
pace with the Olney market in 2015.  
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